On April 17, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item AC7-Non-Renewal of the Contract between the School Board of Palm Beach County and WHLS of Florida, LLC

REQUEST:

There is very little information here.  Who is this and why are we non-renewing?  Where is the contract?

RESPONSE:

WHLS is the Life Skills Contract to provide a credit recovery program for High School students at Alternative Sites.   For the 2008 school year, the School District will be providing the same services in a more cost effective manner. 
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